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Many thanks to all of our pupils and community for another
wonderful week in school. We know this has been a very

difficult time for everyone after the extremely sad news of
the passing of our Queen. As you are aware school will be closed
on Monday as a mark of respect, please note google classroom

will not be running on this date. PLease be reassured that
support will continue for our young people moving forward. 

Please be mindful of our school times moving forward to
ensure all pupils arrive on time to commence their daily

learning - it is imperative that everyone is on time so that
learning time is not lost. 

I hope everyone manages to have a wonderful weekend, take
time and care to support each other on Monday. 

Miss Green 



Miss Greenwood: Edie C
Miss Axall: Myla D

Mrs Millington: Lacey H
Miss Gregory; Rowan R

Miss James: Alfie H
Miss Wightman: Alshamia A

Miss Roebuck: Lauren H
Miss Beck: Ethan P

Miss Hrintchuk: Aston C and Alfie C
Miss Marr: Andrew K
Miss Spivey: Leon A

Launchpad: Jayden M
Mrs Dove: Leon A

Mrs Willetts: Hayden F

 Attendance

Bella B (RKG)
Isaac L (RMA)
Riley F (1LM)

Freddie S (1/2MG)
Melissa M (2HJ)
Jack B (3VW)

Alyssa C (3/4ER)
Jacob L (4FB)

Bobbie-Jo (5KM)
Alfie C (5MH)
Jacob N (6)

Lola S(launchpad)

Cheshire Cats:            94.7%
Perfect Poppins:        98.6%
Flat Stanley's:            87.5%
Paddington Bears:      97.8%
Supertatoes :             92.6%
Fantastic Foxes:          94.8%
BFG's:                         89.6%
Fabulous Flounders:     94.0%
Kasper:                       97.6%

 



Parent notices

Please can we remind you that you MUST
make contact with school everyday that
your child is absent. You can do this by
ringing the school office and pressing

option 1.

Please can we remind parents
again not to approach the

classroom door and to wait on
the playground when teachers

are welcoming/dismissing
children. 

Parents are also not
permitted to drive into the

school grounds and MUST
enter via the pedestrian

gate.

This week @ BPA

Getting ready for
Roald Dahl vocabulary

day!

Magical and puzzled @
BPA loving vocabulary
day and learning new

words

Skittles Vs Smarties place
value challenge was a

fabulous way of
recognising and

representing numbers to
10 million 



This week @ Launchpad 

Resource provision! Hi I am now the manager for the resource
provision. I have worked at Bramley Park Academy for just over 4
years now, but come with 16 years of experience in teaching. My

passion for inclusive learning is what inspired me to further
educate myself on Special Educational Needs and Disability

(SEND). I have recently graduated with a NASENCO award but
even more importantly I come with personal daily experience of

autism as my son is autisic. I really believe that all children
should have the same opportunities and be given a right to be
educated. I advocate for all children with SEND to ensure that

this happens. My wealth of experience, knowledge and passion will
promote the development of all children that come into our

resource provision.

Launchpad 

So very proud. 
Our first reader of

the week!
 Amazing!

This afternoon we
went to the

library. 
The children loved

reading  the
different genres

of books

We have had a great start to the new
year. This half term we are learning 

 "all about me!" The children  are
enjoying learning all about each other
and making new friends. So proud of

you all
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Follow us!

Monday 19th September: School Closed for
Queens Funeral - Bank Holiday
Tuesday 20th to Friday 23rd - Year 5 at Lineham
Farm
Monday 26th September: Whole school photos
Wednesday 5th October: EYFS/KS1 Parents
Phonics Workshop @ 9am
Wednesday 19th October: Year 3 and 4 Harvest
Festival assembly @ 9am
Thursday 20th October: Halloween Disco (Times
TBC)
Friday 21st October: School closes for the
October holidays
Monday 31st October: School reopens. 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/

